
“It is not enough to say we are Christians.  We must live the faith, not only with our words, but with our 
actions.”       Pope Francis 

 

 

August  6  - 10 
 

 Mon    Aug. 6   8:30am  Eucharistic Svc 
 Tues    Aug. 7   8:30am  Eucharistic Svc 
 Wed    Aug. 8   8:30am   Diane Gauthier Gerdes † 
 Thurs  Aug. 9   8:30am   Julane Franco † 
  Fri      Aug. 10 8:30am   Mass Cancelled/Funeral 

             Join Us for a Summer Study 
  

Pope Francis: Rejoice and Be Glad   
On the Call to Holiness in Today’s World 

 
Our final class is Wednesday, August 8 at 7pm in the 
library. 

 
Facilitated by:  Terri Nelson & Kerry Harrington 

 
 
 

Our Youth Ministry is still active during the summer! 
 
Our Youth Ministry has departed for the Youth Migrant 
Project at Mt. Vernon August 5th through the 10th. Thank 
you for your donations and support!  Please keep the group 
in your prayers. 

Now Available….. 
 
Youth Ministry (Grades 7 - 12) Registration Forms for 
2018-2019 are available on the Youth Ministry Board or at 
the parish office. 

For questions contact:  soniamartinez@stjbosco.org 

Weekly Collection  
Including Weekly Online Giving 

July 28 & 29, 2018 
 

Numbers will be available next weekend. 

Called to Serve as Christ 
         

This weekend marks the final weekend of our Called 
to Serve as Christ campaign. During all Masses this 
weekend, we will invite those who have not yet had an 
opportunity to participate in the campaign, to join our 
success. Further, we want to say thank you to every-
one who has already made a commitment to this im-
portant effort. Together, we are helping secure the fu-
ture of the Archdiocese of Seattle. We ask anyone who 
has yet to make a campaign commitment to consider, 
pray and contribute during this week’s commitment 
weekend. Every gift makes a difference! 

 
Online donations are now being accepted at: 

https://donate.seattlearchdiocese.org/called-to-serve 
  Campaign Goal  =  $853,026.00 
                          Gifts = 57 
  % Participation = 8% 
  Pledged = $181,865.00 
  % Of Goal = 21% 

 
 
 
 
 
During the month of August we will 
be replacing the roof over the Office, 
Parish Hall, and the Kitchen. Please 
note, the dates for this five week pro-
ject are subject to change. Certain 
areas of the church might be closed 
based on where we are in the project. 
For your safety please pay attention 
to all posted directional signs.  Thank 
you. 
 
The restrooms in the Parish Hall are 
being equipped with ADA (American 
Disabilities Act) specific doors. 

Saint Frances Cabrini School 
 
St. Frances Cabrini School is looking for anyone who 
has a basement/garage/mother-in-law apartment to rent 
for a newly hired teacher (Ms. Jennifer O’Farrell).  
Please email her at:   

ofarrell.jen@gmail.com 

Annual Catholic Appeal-A Future Full of Hope 
 

            Annual Catholic Appeal Goal:  $83,792.00 
            Pledges to Date:  $38,728.50 
            Number of Donors:  109 
            % of Goal Reached:  46% 
            Total Participation %:  13% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you want to turn your “Prayers into Action”? Do 
you want to help your neighbors who are in need? Do 
you want to grow closer to God? You can join your fel-
low parishioners who serve the poor in the St. John 
Bosco area by becoming a member of the St. Vincent de 
Paul Society. For questions, please contact Marjorie 
Sebesta at 360-250-2927. 



August 4 & 5, 2018 

WELCOME We welcome you to St. John Bosco Parish, celebrating with us, whether you are new to the area/parish or 

maybe not so new but just have not registered. If you are not registered, please complete the form below and place it in the 
collection basket or mail it to the parish office. Thank you.   (This is not a registration form). 

NAME_________________________________________________________PHONE____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________________CITY_____________________ZIP_______________ 

{  }  New Parishioner                {  }  New Address {  } Moving, please remove from parish directory]   

 ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK:  Drangsholt www.drangsholtortho.com 253-512-0265 

 Please be sure to let our advertisers know you saw their advertisement in our bulletin. 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK & COMMUNION CALLS     
 We are most anxious to help our parish families be-
cause of  illness, handicap, or age. If you or a family 
member is ill or hospitalized and you wish to receive 
the Sacraments, please call the parish office so that we 
may support you during these difficult times.   
 
 Our parish office number is 253-582-1028. 
 Emergency ONLY number for an emergency  

Anointing of the Sick request 206-225-8058 

 

                                
 
 
 

Part III 
        
        Fr. Marc’s book study of Gerald May’s “The 
Awakened Heart:  Opening Yourself to the Love You 
Need” will meet to discuss chapter 1 at 6:05pm Satur-
day, August 4th in the Conference Room. 
        We will continue to meet each Saturday until we 
finish the book.   Fr. Marc 

Pilgrimage To Israel & Jordan $3,900 
Spiritual Leader, Fr. Tom Suss 

February 9 - 23, 2019 
  
The Bible will come alive for you as we travel the plac-
es where Jesus lived and preached in Israel, then on to 
Jordan. We begin at the Sharon Plain and Galilee, then 
Bethlehem, Jerusalem, Cana, Jericho, Bethany, and the 
Dead Sea area before moving on to Jordan. Explore the 
rose-red city of Petra, visit Madaba and Mt. Nebo on the 
way to Amman, Jordan and much more.   
  

Call Evelyn Czapiewski for details (253-229-5554) 

Who is the  Retrouvaille Program for? 
It is for couples with strained marriages, including those in 
the initial stages of distress, as well as those in a state of 
hopelessness and considering divorce. While many at-
tendees are Catholic, married couples of all faiths are wel-
come.  For confidential information about, or to register for 
our upcoming program beginning August 17-19, 2018 
please call 206-706-2608 or visit our website at:   
www.HelpOurMarriage.com 

 

Project Rachel - Hope and Healing - After Abortion 
Join us on a journey of emotional and spiritual healing. 

  
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 2018 
August 24-26 Stanwood, WA 

Contact:  Valerie 1-800-822-4673 
Completely Confidential 

         
 
 
Come join our garden community as we learn, laugh, 
and pray together in the Food Bank Garden. All are 
welcome, with or without garden experience. We meet 
Thursday’s at 9am in the summer and 1pm in the fall.  
We would consider an occasional Saturday.  Last year 
we donated 6000 pounds to the Nourish Food Bank.  
Even if you only have a half an hour, you are welcome 
and needed! 
        If you have extra harvest from your garden, we can 
help you donate to our neighbors in need.  Call Jodi Pe-
trinovich at 253-230-3941 with questions. 

Saint John Bosco 
  
 
  

Meal Fundraiser 
August 25, 2018 

 Chicken Dinner:  $10.00 

Rib Dinner: $14.00 
Combo Dinner: $20.00 
Sponsored by:  AACC 

Women at the Well 
The hungry of our community still need your help. Dona-
tions for the local Food Bank are greatly appreciated! If you 
enjoy kind women, lively fellowship, and a sense of pur-
pose, please consider joining Women at the Well. For ques-
tions please contact Kim O’Day at 253-973-4030. 

Are you missing a bowl, plate, or serving spoon? 
  
If you volunteered to bring food items for a funeral or 
another event, please double check that you did not 
leave any personal items behind. We have a variety of 
items that were left in the kitchen dating back to Decem-
ber 2017. 


